## St. Aloysius Preschool Newsletter

For The Week of August 27-31

## **Contact Information**

Preschool office: 502-241-8516

jotto@staloysiuspwv.org smurta@staloysiuspwv.org jcary@staloysiuspwv.org tfuller@staloysiuspwv.org

## **Learning Goals**

**Bible Verse:** "When they came together in Galilee, he said to them, "The Son of Man is going to be delivered into the hands of men. They will kill him, and on the third day he will be raised to life." And the disciples were filled with grief. Matthew 17: 22-23

**Prayer**: Guardian Angel and Act of Hope

Virtue: Hope! Trusting in God's loving plan.

Saint of the Month: St. Joseph

**Theme:** Beginning of the Year

**ELA:** Names

Math: Shapes

## **Preschool Communication**

<u>St Aloysius Preschool Facebook page</u> <u>preschool@staloysiuspwv.org</u> <u>Bloomz app</u> We have had a great week with your children. Relationships are being formed, and we can already see social and academic growth.

I appreciate your patience and prayers as we continue our search for a 3's and 4's teacher. I cannot thank Ms. Jen C. and Ms. Stephanie enough for filling this void and taking care of the children as their own.

If you have not read the parent handbook please do. There are many policies and procedures listed that need your attention. Please sign the agreement and return in your child's backpack.

Our health policy, located in the parent handbook, states: If your child has a fever, diarrhea, or vomiting they may not return to school for 24 hours after the last incident. Thank you for helping us keep other children healthy by keeping your child home until they are 24 hours symptom free.

If your child is purchasing cafeteria lunch please continue to send in a morning AND afternoon snack in their backpack. The kiddos get hungry and want their snacks!

Our communication folders are filled on a daily basis with something from school. Please empty them every day and talk to your child about their day! It may seem like pulling teeth, but if you use your daily sheet as a reference they will be more likely to share with you.

Thank you for helping keep our children safe in carpool by turning off your cars and remaining in the line. I know turning your cars on and off can be cumbersome, but it is a school-wide policy and is in place for safety reasons. Also, there is no passing of cars or jumping line while children are standing close by. Again, for the safety of your children, we ask you to adhere to this policy.

Last, we still need Room Mothers. If you are interested and excited about helping in your child's classroom with parties and events, please email your child's teacher!

Coffee and Conversation will begin in September. Please plan to attend and let your voice be heard! When plans are set I will share the date and time. We always meet in Eagles Nest. Thank you for sharing your children with us!

Have a great weekend, Ms. Trací